
From: Terry Crowley
To: Dana McCarthy
Subject: Speed tables
Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 5:04:39 PM

I have lived in this traffic area for 25 years.   There has always been traffic and most is at or around the speed limit.  
I don’t believe speed tables will help and will cause inconvenience for long grove residents who use that road to go
to work, shopping, etc etc

Furthermore there has been no statistics from buffalo grove or any type of survey done for residents who use that
road in their Daily lives  I vote no to speed tables

Terry Crowley
Long Grove Illinois 60047
847-612-2367
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